Update on CWL’s Food Bank Project (as of Mid-March 2022)

It all begins with sharing. No one should go hungry.

The CWL St. Aidan Council gratefully acknowledges our parishioners’ ongoing
donations to the Food Bank Project. As of mid-March, we have delivered approximately
150 Kilograms of canned and other assorted food to The Good Neighbours Food
Bank on Markham Road. This is a busy location supporting many families. It is not very
large but has a full kitchen which provides hot meals to many drop-ins who can eat in or
take out. Our food donations were gratefully accepted, and we wish to thank you our
parishioners who are donating so generously especially in this challenging time when
prices of food and other items are rising steadily.

Our Food Bank Project runs until June 30, 2022. Right now, we have another 65
kilograms of food packed and ready for delivery, and we intend supporting a second
food bank, this one at the Scarborough Centre for Healthy Communities on Eglinton
Ave East.

Thank you and please look for regular updates in the bulletin.
If you have questions, please email: cwlcouncilstaidan@gmail.com


http://cwlcouncilstaidan@gmail.com

